
 

Date: 10 September 2023 

To: 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046, USA 

Subject: Statement of No Change in Design, Circuitry, or Construction of 

FCC ID: 2ACUD-PC2M 

Applicant: PetPace Ltd. 

To whom it may concern, 

This statement is to inform you that there have been no change made to the design, 

circuitry, or construction of the above subject FCC ID since its initial certification. 

Furthermore, I would like to affirm that the original test results conducted during 

the certification process remain representative of and applicable to the 

equipment in its current state. 

Thank you 

Oren Elimelech 

Director of System Engineering 

 


